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Oregon's mail in voting system is the best I've ever experienced as a voting citizen 

(having previously lived in Ohio and New York). I think it's great that everyone 

receives a voter pamphlet and has time to research and vote while fully informed. 

And importantly, everyone really has the opportunity to both think about and submit 

their votes! It's disheartening to see a bill proposed that would make it harder for folks 

to vote. 


